

Mrs Sarah Richards Executive Headteacher Bramham Primary School Clifford Road Bramham Wetherby LS23 6JQ

Children's Services PO Box 837 Leeds City LS1 9PZ

Contact: Andrew Eastwood Tel: 0113 3783626 andrew.eastwood@leeds.gov.uk

7 February 2018

Dear Sarah

## **Short Ofsted Inspection of Bramham Primary School**

Please accept our congratulations for the successes that were recognised in your inspection report

Receiving a good outcome, especially under this challenging framework, is a significant achievement and we are really pleased for you, the staff, governors and children. You must feel proud of what you and your team have achieved.

We know that the effectiveness of a school is due to a strong team effort, based on many long hours of hard work, diligence and reflective practice; these traits have contributed to your judgement.

Thank you so much for all that you are doing and please accept our very best wishes for your future achievements. We know that you and the school team will build on these successes and continue to improve.

Once again well done, thank you for your hard work and good luck with the next stage of the journey.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Eastwood

**Chief Officer - Learning Improvement** 

Children's Services